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July, 2007

Dear LCCA Members:

I want to take this opportunity to thank each of you for your unflagging support over the
years. It's the loyalty of fans like you that have kept the Lionel name at the forefront of
our hobby and have enabled us to continue building on our tradition of excellence.

As a token of our appreciation, I am pleased to announce an exciting new benefit of
LCCA membership. Starting now, Lionel will send our two primary catalogs each year to
every LCCA member.

In addition, to commemorate the introduction of our revolutionary new Legacy Control
System, we're also giving club members an introductory $30 rebate certificate that can be

applied to the purchase of any Legacy Command Set or Legacy Expansion Set.

Each and every LCCA member is of vital importance to Lionel and it's our desire to find
ways to improve and enhance your participation in this great hobby. Again, we thank
you for your support and we hope you enjoy these new LCCA benefits this year and for
years to coms.

Best wishes,

[^'rcab/,4A4
Jerry Cafuprese
President and CEO
Lionel Electric Trains


